
 WARMING WARNING!  

Due to extreme temperatures and a      
20 year old  HVAC system, we will be     

experiencing warmer than usual                 
temperatures in the library.  

It is in our 2024/2025 RENOVATION PLAN to replace the   
enƟre HVAC system, but we are doing our due diligence to 

replace it with efficient and effecƟve equipment.               
Procuring the equipment is our biggest challenge.  

We apologize for any inconvenience or discomfort, please 
let us know if we can make your stay more ‘comfortable’.  

Thank you for your paƟence and understanding.  


